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THIS TUESDAY
	 We have no program on tap, so just hang out with your friends and have lunch at 
Northwoods. We welcome DDSLC Students.

LAST TUESDAY
	 It was reported that long-time member Dr. John Chandler has passed away. 
Our heartfelt sympathies go out to Sue Chandler and family at this difficult time 
of mourning their loss. He was a 49 year member of Temple City Kiwanis. He was an 
outstanding dentist at the corner of Kauffman and Las Tunas for many years. He was 
honored as Kiwanian of the Year in 1981 and received his Legion of Honor for 45 years 
from Kiwanis International. John was a soft-spoken, kind and gentle man. He was not 
big in stature, but a giant when it came to selfless service. Thank you Sue for your 
wonderful care for many years. 
	 Maryvale Orphanage in Rosemead was a big part of his life. He would come 
to the Orphanage often to provide free dental service to the girls living there. They 
actually built a fully outfitted dental office for him to offer his services.  Many years 
ago they had a special day to honor him. Many of our members were there as a special 
plaque was installed on his dental office door. The photos to the right were of John 
on that special day in 2010. Many thanks to Mike Lepore for visiting John regularly. A 
memorial service is being planned by the family.

	 President Steve won a $100 gift certificate for Northwoods at the Sportsmen Club Fish Fry. Dawn Tarin is 
happy the her son, Michael is graduating from Cal State LA on May 20th. Matt Smith, Jim Robust, Steve Montesanti, 
and Bob Rodenbucher cooked hot dogs for Public School Recognition night at Emperor School last Monday. Sue Matchett 
is celebrating 10 years of membership on May 15th. Thank you to City Manager Bryan Cook for providing the Community 
Room for us to meet. Jim and Cheryl Robuck will be singing with the Sierra Madre Chorale on May 19 and May 21. Please 
see Jim for further details.	

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed four outstanding students from Emperor Elementart. Accompanying the happy students was 
Emperor teacher Ms. Lacey Henderson. 
	 Ella is 12 years old and in Mrs. Trieu’s class.  She 
enjoys baking and playing softball.  Ella said, “The best things 
about Emperor are the clean school, good teachers, and I like 
that the school is safe.”  The best thing that ever happened was 
going on a cruise to Alaska with her family and cousins. If she 
could change one thing, it would be that everyone would cut back 
on their use of water.  If she could build one thing, it would be a 
time machine so that she could see dinosaurs in the early ages. 
Personal goals are to own a bakery, get a micro pig, and save 
money for college.
	 Brianna is 11 years old and in Mr. Giangregorio’s class.  
She has an older brother and enjoys crafting, drawing, handball, 
and swimming.  Brianna said, “The best things about Emperor 
are the kind friends I have, teaching so we can reach academic 
excellence, and the kind and caring teachers.”  The best thing that ever happened was meeting all my new friends at 
school. If she could change one thing, it would be to have less homework.  If she could build one thing, it would be a robot 
to help with homework. Personal goals are to become a better swimmer, become a better person inside, and to become 
more ecofriendly.
	 Tiffany is 12 years old and in Ms. Henderson’s class.  She two older brothers and enjoys playing the violin, tennis, 
art, swimming, reading, and socializing with animals.  Tiffany said, “The best things about Emperor are the friendly staff 
and teachers, and hanging out with my friends.”  The best thing that ever happened was shooting a bullseye in archery at 
Catalina Island with her Girl Scout Troop, because it taught her to focus and achieve her goal. If she could change one 
thing, it would be to stop world hunger because they need food to survive.  If she could build one thing, it would be an 
animal shelter. Personal goals are to become a dentist or veterinarian, get into a good college, and travel around the world.
	 Ava is 11 years old and in Mrs. Scanlan’s class.  She has an older sister and enjoys playing softball, singing, acting, 
dancing, racquetball, soccer, learning, and doing hair.  Ava said, “The best things about Emperor are my teachers, tap 
club, and the PTA.”  The best thing that ever happened was getting into the Temple City musical, the “Music Man”. If she 
could change one thing, it would be to eliminate racism. Personal goals are to build a dog shelter, get straight A’s, become 
a scriptwriter, and become a millionaire.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 May 16 – Do we have a program? Come to Northwoods and find out
	 May 18 – Neighborhood Watch Meeting at Westminster Presbyterian Church 
	 May 20 – TC Parks & Recreation Color 5K Run at Live Oak Park
	 May 29 – Memorial Day
	 June 3 – Temple City’s Got Talent at Live Oak Park
	 June 14 – Summer Concerts begin with Dallas & Doll
	 June 21 – Summer Concerts, The Replicas Band
	 June 28 – Summer Concerts, Fortunate Son

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “Many of life’s failures are people who did not realize how close they 
were to success when they gave up.” Thomas A. Edison (1847 - 1931)

					     See you Tuesday at Northwoods, Jerry
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CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Bill Hohl • Jerry Jambazian

Tom McIntee • Sue Matchett
Jim Robuck • Bob Rodenbucher

Mike McVey

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2016-2017 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Dan Arrighi/Ed Chen

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Sue Matchett

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Tony Euredjian / Dan Snell

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Ron Dorazio 

INTERCLUBS 
Matt Smith

ADMINISTRATION 2016-2017
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Tom McIntee
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

John Gera / Steve Montesanti
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Sue Matchett
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti/Mike McVey
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio/Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 

Denny’s Restaurant 
5603 Rosemead Blvd. - Temple City

WEDNESDAY
ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 

1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 
Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead
T. C. KEY CLUB - 12:30 P. M. 

T. C. High School, Rm 407
 

Rose Float Club 
Saturdays only as needed 

City Bank Basement 
315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2016-2017 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 77 Years
Of Service to our

Community




